
2024 Annual Meeting 

Potluck Luncheon, 

Year End Awards & 

Silent Auction 

Spring is around the corner and January is a  

great time for some Spring Cleaning. 

Time to clean out your tack room and closets! 

We’ll take your treasurers off your hands! 

Donate items to the OCTA Silent Auction! 

Everyone has horse related items that they no longer use.  

How about those items that you ordered that didn’t fit 

that you never got around to returning? 

New or used items accepted. 

Please RSVP and bring your items to the meeting 

or contact Patti Otto to make arrangements for 

pick up—405-503-3349 or victor3day@icloud.com.     

All donations are tax deductible. 

Sun, Jan. 21 @ 11:30 am 

Tulsa County OSU Extension  

4116 East 15th Street, Tulsa 


